The Stickney Public Health District has designated the following persons as Freedom of Information
Officers:

Christopher Grunow, Psy.D.
Health Director

All requests for information under the Freedom of Information Act must be in writing and should be
directed to:

Christopher Grunow, Psy.D.
Health Director

Stickney Public Health District
5635 State Road

Burbank, IL. 60459

(708) 424-9200

CGrunow@stickneypublichealthdistrict.org

In Dr. Grunow’s absence please contact the following individual regarding a Freedom of Information
Request:

Mr. Ettore Cesario
Secretary, Board of Health
5635 State Road

Burbank, IL. 60459

(708) 424-9200



